FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL

SPECIAL MEETING

LAFAYETTE ROOM, CITY HALL

MAY 22, 2006

5:00 P.M.

Present:
Mayor Anthony G. Chavonne

Council Members Keith A. Bates, Sr. (District 1); Charles E. Evans (District 2); Robert A. Massey, Jr. (District 3); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Lois A. Kirby (District 5); Paul Williams (District 6); Curtis Worthy (District 7); Juanita Gonzalez (District 8); Wesley A. Meredith (District 9)

Others Present:
Kyle Sonnenberg, Acting City Manager


Karyn M. Brunson, Assistant City Attorney


Doug Hewett, Strategic Initiatives and Corporate


   Communications Director


Charles C. Meeker, Parker Poe Adams & Bernstein


Brenton W. McConkey, Parker Poe Adams & Bernstein


Members of the Press


Mayor Chavonne called the meeting to order at 5:20 p.m. and introduced Mr. Charles C. Meeker, Parker Poe Adams & Bernstein.

Discussion of City Charter Review.

Mr. Meeker provided background information on himself and Mr. Brenton W. McConkey.  Mr. Meeker inquired of Council as to why PWC and Council wanted this information/research done.

Council Member Bates stated that he wanted information about rate hikes and control over appointments for commissioners such as timeframes.

Council Member Haire stated that he had a question regarding changing the terms of PWC Commissioners from four to two years.  He also stated Council was getting information secondhand and that the felt PWC was making comments on their direction without first sending it through Council.

Council Member Kirby stated that she wanted to know where PWC’s responsibilities stop and the Council’s begin.

Council Member Gonzalez stated that she wanted to know the duties for each of PWC and Council.

Mr. Meeker stated the charter was old and that he could not predict all current issues.

Council Member Williams stated that he wanted control over PWC and that he wanted to know how they could change the charter.

Mr. Meeker stated the charter needed to be amended by the General Assembly, not Council.

Council Member Evans stated he just wanted PWC to be a team player.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:50 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

_______________________________

______________________________

JENNIFER K. PENFIELD

ANTHONY G. CHAVONNE

Deputy City Clerk

Mayor
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